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TREATMENT FACILITIES COMMITTEE MEETING  

 

Meeting Minutes 

February 12, 2018 

Present: Sarah O., Alt Area Chair/District 52 Chair      Darren F., District 31 Chair 

Meece’ (Meeka) T., Secty          

                               

 

  

1. Announcements 

Introductions; purpose of TFC/Accessibilities Committee 

January minutes reviewed/approved (Darren F./Sarah O.) 

2. Discussion 

Plan to have a presentation at April Area Assembly on entering data into  our data base.  Please bring your laptop or ipad if 

possible so that we can get ALL hands-on training. Briefing of the ad hoc committee meeting regarding access to data input 

sheets and the actual database. 

Any additional sheets should be input directly by each district in this link; https://goo.gl/forms/ihzKIRtcBfkUzogE3 

Update:  Darren F., District 31 Chair, the Salvation Army Harbor Lights Center in district 31 – will be the recipients of a 1 year 

subscription of both LaVina and Grapevine subscription.  Star of Hope will also receive a 1 year subscription to the Grapevine.     

There were no new facilities visited since last meeting.  However, District 81 is having a Bridge the Gap workshop April, 17, 

2018 hosted by Sandy M. 

The convention went well, the Accessibilities workshop given by Patrick from GSO was informative (more information to be 

given at the March go-to-meeting.  Byron and Sandy both helped at the TFC table and 9 individuals signed up for bridge the 

gap.  Sarah has accessibilities pamphlets available if needed. 

The grapevine gifted TFC with 4 Grapevine and 1 La Vina subscription that were distributed by Pam F., throughout the Area. 

New Business  

• Pam will attend the Area Budget meeting, Saturday February 24th 11am at the Delta Club. 

• Pam F. will give a TFC presentation at District 40, Tuesday March 13 th at 7:00 PM Spring Branch Club. 

• Updated goals for bridge the gap sign-up this year; if someone hasn’t signed up in the past two years, they  should sign 

up again to update the database.  If we can get 10 sign-ups in each district this year, new or existing (25 was 

unrealistic per Pam F.) that would be great. 

• TFC/Accessibilities workshop has been confirmed 10/13/2018 3;30pm at Area Assembly. 
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 Reminder of District assignments  

- Pam F, district 40  

- Angela/OJ, district 90 (TFC chair will change) 

- Stephanie, district 81/82/20 

- Sarah, district 52 

- Darren district 31/33 

- Meece’ (Meeka), districts 10 

- Byron district 70/60 

- Allison district 51 

- Scott district 32 

 

Reminder of Goals for the committee in 2017 

- Visit a new facility each quarter 

- Continue working to update the data base of treatment facilities by district 

- Pamphlet for the quarter “Accessibility For All Alcoholics” P -83 AND “Let’s Be Friendly With Our Friends” 

- Area Assembly Workshop October 2018 

- Sign up 10 new people this year for Bridge the Gap 

The next Meeting is scheduled February 12, 2018 Go-to-meeting at 7:00 pm  

The meeting closed with the Declaration of Unity . 

 


